
Fingerprinting Services  
NOW AVAILABLE! 

 

Court Services is excited to announce that beginning 
Tuesday, January 19, 2021, 

fingerprinting services will be provided in 
Suite 3400 of the Troup County Government Center. 

 

Office hours: 
Monday through Friday 
8:00 a.m. until 5:00 p.m. 

 

Applicants must pre-register and pre-pay through the Agency 
from which fingerprints are requested. 

Applicants will bring with them the following documents: 

 

Registration receipt 
One form of valid ID 

 
 

 


